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Access to care & consumer protections for Georgia health care 
consumers are still at risk under newly-approved  

"Georgia Access" waiver 

 
Atlanta, GA--Yesterday, the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services announced the 
approval of Georgia’s 1332 State Innovation waiver, titled “Georgia Access”. Laura Colbert, 
Executive Director of Georgians for a Healthy Future has issued the following statement: 

“Despite repeated attempts, Governor Kemp’s Georgia Access proposal still fails to explain 
how a shutdown of the most popular and streamlined health insurance enrollment platform and 
the subsequent move to a decentralized, privatized enrollment system will address the 
challenges faced by Georgia consumers, especially those who remain uninsured. 
  
“The Georgia Access plan would eliminate the option for people to easily compare health plans 
and enroll in coverage at HealthCare.gov, as tens of thousands do each year. It would also 
increase opportunities for insurers to take advantage of consumers. 
  
“Georgians and their families would be much better served by a proposal that maintains all 
pathways to enrollment—particularly one with a proven track record and that has earned the 
trust of consumers— while working in partnership with community-based organizations, as well 
as agents, brokers, and insurers, to reach Georgians who have been left behind. 
  
“The Governor is touting lower premiums, but those lower premiums could be earned without 
putting Georgians and their families in danger of becoming uninsured or underinsured. The 
considerable risks posed by the Georgia Access plan are being shouldered wholly by 
consumers, whose access to care, financial wellbeing, and health and wellness are all on the 
line.” 
 
Georgia consumers should be aware that the approved proposal will not take effect 
immediately and do not change anything about the current Affordable Care Act open 
enrollment period (Nov. 1 to December 15, 2020). Consumers who need health coverage in 
2021 can and should visit healthcare.gov to see if they qualify for financial help and to shop for 
affordable, comprehensive coverage. The deadline to enroll is December 15, 2020. 
 

 
 

 

 

http://healthcare.gov/?emci=7d0d0187-381d-eb11-96f5-00155d03bda0&emdi=ea000000-0000-0000-0000-000000000001&ceid=%7b%7bContactsEmailID%7d%7d


 

 

 

GHF's Getting Georgia Covered 2020 report provides helpful data and background about Georgia's 
health insurance marketplace.  

About GHF: 

With a mission to build and mobilize a unified voice, vision, and leadership to achieve a healthy future 
for all Georgians, Georgians for a Healthy Future provides a strong voice for Georgia consumers and 
communities on the health care issues and decisions that impact their lives. Georgians for a Healthy 
Future has a three-pronged approach which includes: 1) outreach, education, and engagement with 
consumers and communities; 2) coalition building and mobilization; and 3) public policy advocacy. 
For more information, visit www.healthyfuturega.org.  
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